
25/11/2020 

MR Robert Bakewell 
11 Ellery PDE 
SEAFORTH NSW 2092 
robertbakewell@hotmail.com 

RE: Mod2020/0490 - 6 Ross Street SEAFORTH NSW 2092

I object to the application for the modification of the DA to allow for the acknowledged breach 
to the height limitations. The letter from Joshua Lang of JL Building Pty Ltd dated 16 October 
2020 suggests that breach causes not loss of view. That is not correct. I noticed immediately 
the roof was constructed that our view had been compromised to an extent beyond that which 
would have been caused by a compliant build. It is the reason I asked for the height to be 
surveyed in the first place. I submit and request that the construction be required to comply 
with the original, unmodified, DA. 

Sent: 25/11/2020 9:54:57 AM
Subject: Online Submission


